
 

 

Date: 23 August 2016 at 17:43 

Subject: MBC development appeal 

To: jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk 

Dear Ms. Walsh, 

 

It is with profound dismay that I have learnt that there is to be an appeal against your refusal to 

allow Mansfield Bowling Club to have the site developed as housing. 

 

This site is a valuable resource at the centre of a residential area which needs to retain this facility. 

Particularly at this time when we are all aware how far British sport has come in the last few years, it 

is imperative that we maintain - indeed, improve and develop - every facility we can. 

 

There have been several good suggestions made as to how Mansfield could take on new challenges - 

such as a trampolining centre, and other indoor pursuits for which this site is admirably suited. 

 

It would be a travesty of everything Camden Council stands for to let it fall into the hands of 

property developers who have no thought for what they are destroying. 

 

I hope Camden Council will stick by its original decision, and give this appeal short shrift. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gillian Crow (Mrs) 

 

6 Maiden Place 

London 

NW5 1HZ 
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